
CHRISTMAS  INFORMATION 

 

 

We know that the    
children love to send 
cards to all their friends 
at this time of year.       

Please send in just one card for the whole 
class and each of the Class Teachers will 
have a display of the cards so that everyone 
can see them. 

 

 

We will be holding a Grand Christmas Raffle again this year. 

We have attached Raffle tickets to this newsletter, if you wish to enter the raffle 
please write your name and mobile phone number on the reverse of each of the tickets 
and return to school with £1.00. 

Additional tickets are available to purchase from the school office.  The 
Christmas Hamper winning tickets will be drawn Friday 15th December 
2023 so please make sure your raffle tickets are back by Thursday 14th 
December 2023. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

At this time of year, there can be pressure from your   
children to buy their teacher a gift.  I would like to take 
the opportunity to say that we are always really grateful 
for your kind generosity, however we would like to reduce 
your stress a little and ask that you don’t buy gifts.  We    
thoroughly enjoy working with your children, they are a 
pleasure to us all. 

We would like our children to learn about the spirit of 
giving and kindness over the Christmas period and ask 
that instead of a gift for staff the children bring in a      
donation for our local foodbank, this will allow us to share 
your  generosity with our community. 

Please ensure that your child comes to school in their party 
clothes on the day of their party or for those in KS2 please 
bring your clothes in on the day to change into. 

See over for party dates. 

 Hi to you all,                                                                                                                            

Here we are at the end of the first half term of this academic year. We break up for our 

holiday on Friday 27th October and return to school on Monday the 6th November.       

I thought that I would give you some advance information about our Christmas events 

this year, they are on the back of this Newsletter. Have a great half term and we will 

see you all on the 6th November.       Mrs Murphy 

 



 

 

HOLY TRINITY 
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Wednesday 6thDecember - (10.15am) EYFS Stay and Play 

Thursday 7th December  - Year 6 Discovery Museum visit 

Tuesday 12th December (2.15pm) - Year 1/2 Christmas Production 

Wednesday 13th December - Year 5 Durham Oriental Museum visit 

Wednesday 13th December (2.00pm) - Year 3/4 Christmas Production 

Thursday 14th December (10.30am) - EYFS Nativity 

Thursday 14th December - (2.00pm) - Year 5/6 Christmas Production 

Friday 15th December - Christmas Panto - Reception to Year 6 

Monday 18th December - Year 2 Christmas Party 

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper  Day 

Tuesday 19th December (2.30pm) - Carol Service  

Wednesday 20th December - EYFS Christmas Party 

Wednesday 20th December - Year 1 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 20th December - Year 3 Christmas Party 

Thursday 21st December  (AM) - Rock Band  

Thursday 21st December - Year 4 Christmas Party 

Thursday 21st December - Year 5 Christmas Party  

Friday 22nd December - Year 6 Cinema visit 

 

FURTHER DETAILS WILL FOLLOW 

 

 

Christmas 2023       

Diary Dates 


